
This message was sent from outside the organization. Do not open links or attachments unless you recognize the
source of this email and know the content is safe.

From: brittney williams
To: foil
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Water shut off
Date: Monday, March 31, 2025 6:06:10 PM

Hello my name is Brittney I’m planning to move to Buffalo in July. I am requesting a
water shut off list for the past 6 months September 1st- March 31st so I can see
which area of buffalo I would like to buy a house in. Thank you very much!
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